KATZIE NEWSFLASH

6887 — 194A Street, Surrey, BC V4N 1N2 %ﬁ) Phone: (778) 571-4080

Principal: Mr. Solomon Lee KARZIE Fax: (778) 571-4089

Acting Vice Principal: Mr. Ron Gerbrandt e O todes Courier #201
Friday, November 3 Non-Instructional Day — Classes not in Session
Tuesday, November 7 Parents’ Advisory Committee Meeting—7:00 pm Library

Saturday, November 25 Holiday Market

Parking, Pick up/Drop off Assessment — City of Surrey (map on next page)
In following up with the City Engineering Department’s pick-up/drop-off assessment that was conducted late in the
previous school year, please find attached a copy of the School Parking Map for Katzie Elementary.
The map (on the next page) indicates the following details of parking regulations:
pickup & drop-off areas
legal parking areas
e parking/stopping restricted areas
e staff/visitor parking lots
Road safety for all road users is a high priority for the City of Surrey.

Holiday Market it 1
Time Entry by Donation to Food Bank or $2.00 HOhdaY Market
Over 40 vendors including baked goods, crafts, door prizes and a concession. T

Food Bank Donation Drive Has Started!
In conjunction with the “WE” event that the Grade 7’s attended in Vancouver, Katzie students will be collecting food
items and other donations for the Cloverdale Christmas Hamper drive. This is a great opportunity for school and home to
work together to teach and inspire empathy and compassion for the less fortunate within our local community.
Challenge: To Meet Or Beat Our Record of 2 years ago which was 20 large boxes!
Contests: Each Friday the class who donates the most items during that week

will receive a small ‘treat”.

The overall top donating Primary and Intermediate classes will earn

a pizza lunch for their class in December.

Food Bank Wish List:

Toilet Paper Toothpaste Toothbrushes Deodorant y

Coffee/tea Juice Ketchup Peanut Butter Pancake Mix
Grocery Gift Cards (please give to office) Unwrapped Toys & Games Razors

jz -

WEATHER!

Most days students will be sent out for fresh air and exercise during recess and lunch. With the normal wet Lower Mainland
weather back again, students need to come to school with appropriate clothing for the rain —warm sweater, warm jacket or
rain jacket, boots, umbrella, mitts and toque. It would also be helpful if a light and easy to carry change of clothing could be
kept in your child’s backpack.




Students Calling Home

Please encourage your children to memorize one emergency contact number. Also let your child know that if they call home
from a school telephone to please leave a message for you and the details of why they are calling. We have an increase of calls
to the office wanting to know who has attempted to make contact with you, unfortunately if the call was not generated from

the office we cannot quickly help you.

**EARLY/LATE STUDENT PICK UP AND DROP OFF**
Please ensure that ALL STUDENTS ARE SIGNED OUT AT THE OFFICE. Although it may be convenient to pick up your child from
the classroom or the playground, in the interest of student safety, please make sure that you sign out all children at the office.

Thank you very much!

Mo Parking

Temporary stopping is permitied
in these areas for pick-up or
drop-off only. Cars must not be
left unattended or remain
stationary for extended

periods of time.

BAvailable

Street parking that is.

available to all parents

and residents in the area.
Pick-up/Drop-off Lot

Stopping in this area is only
permitted when actively picking-up
or dropping-off a student.

No Stopping

Stopping in these areas is
strictly prohibited as it may
cause serious safety concerns.

Staff Parking
Mo parking is permitted in
this area except for school staff.
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Date of Aerial Photograph: March 30, 2016



